
Burton and District Clubs Snooker League 

www.bdcsnooker.org 

 

Minutes of the meeting 26 November 2017, held at Belmont Club 

Present Mike Buckland (Chair), Carl Poulton (secretary), Ian Shrive, Paul Slater, Peter 
Maguire, Simon Deakin, Mark Vaughan, Kate Stirling, Mark Stirling 

Apologies Owen Jones, Tony Coleman, Linda Harrison, Ant Moore, Tom Egginton, Simon 
Deakin 

Previous 
minutes 

Minutes from 25/09/2017 confirmed as a true record. Prop: PS, Sec: IS 

 
Matters 
arising 

- None raised. 
 
  

Treasurer’s 
Report 
 

- Reported that the league has ac. Balance of £2674.86 
- There is another £800 to get in from sponsorship. 
- £40 paid to Zaheer Hussein for the photography at the previous 

presentation evening. 
- £81 has been paid to Lee Louch for last year’s high break in Division 1. 
- £160 due in January for the website hosting 
- Committee happy with the position of the finances.  

 
2017-18 
season  

- Pictures of teams have to be self-taken and submitted to Burton Mail. 
- Some murmurings about the way draws are undertaken that was related 

but the committee happy with the draw process. 
- A single issue around sporting behaviour related but no direct complaint 

received to committee. 
 

Trophies - IS brief update. CP to email trophies list. 

Presentation 
evening 

- Budget of circa £600. Dates 27th or 28th April 2018. 

Next dates - Next committee meeting: 15 Jan 2018 7.30pm Belmont 
 

AOB - Draws for competitions were undertaken. 
- Referees training and the miss rule to be added to the agenda for next 

meeting aloing with 

 

Actions 
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